
The Ohio Childhood Safety Act will be signed into law in October 2024, requiring all 
school facilities to undergo a thorough inspection of fire doors and openings. 

Schools have 18 months from the effective date to identify and remedy any issues, 
ensuring full compliance with this crucial safety regulation.

We have inspectors that are certified to survey all your door openings including 
man doors, rolling steel fire doors, fire-rated man doors, and Won-Doors.

Attention Ohio Schools! 

What Does This Mean 
for Your School?

Certified Door Services: 
Your Partner for SB 112 Compliance

Ensure Your School is Compliant and Safe! 
Partner with a certified expert today.

Contact Certified Door Services Now

Mandatory Inspections: All doors and openings 
must be inspected to meet safety standards as 
outlined by Senate Bill 112.

Reporting to Fire Marshal: Schools will need to 
present the findings from this survey to their local 
fire marshal, demonstrating compliance.

Complete Facility Survey: We provide a full inspection of all openings 
to identify any non-compliance issues.

Detailed Compliance Report: You’ll receive a comprehensive report with 
our findings, making it easy for you to present to your local fire marshal.

Guidance on Remediation: We’ll outline the steps to remedy problems, 
ensuring your school meets requirements within the 18-month timeframe.

Ohio Senate Bill 112: Ohio Childhood Safety Act 

440-951-4541

www.commercialdockanddoor.com

sales@commercialdockanddoor.com
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